
 
 
 
 

 
 
MEMORANDUM  
 
To: Health Care Providers 

From:   Angie Manners, Program Manager of Family Health 

Date:  February 13, 2019 
 
Subject:  HEALTHY BEGINNINGS CLINIC – CLOSURE OF SERVICES 
 
Effective February 13, 2019, the Healthy Beginnings clinic, for expecting 
mothers and families with children 0-6 years, is closing and nurse 
practitioner services provided by Kerri Mackay are no longer available.   
 
Efforts have been made to find ongoing care for patients. 
 
Please contact the Timiskaming Health Unit at 705-647-4305 or 1-866-747-
4305 if you have any questions or concerns.  
 

 


